
GENERAL MEETING OF SILGA 
TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2023 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Jan Rintala at 12 noon.  
A motion was made, seconded and carried to approve the minutes of the last 
meeting.   
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Lexie reported we have $4,500 in the Treasury, $900 of which is 
available for expenses. 
 
AGA Rep:  Melva reported the State Medallion Tournament would be the second 
weekend in January at Oakwood Country Club in Phoenix.   
 
Southern District:  Jan announced that our previous rep Cathy Claussen would not be 
returning to the league.  Melva will serve out her term and a new rep will be selected 
after yearly elections.  The next Southern District tournament is Fall Partners on 
November 13/14 at El Conquistador.   
 
Interclub:  Lexie reported that we were 3rd overall in the yearend standings.   
 
New Business: 
Overseed is scheduled to end on October 17th.  You will be notified if the date 
changes. 
 
Nominating Committee:  Melva will send out an email for nominations mid-October.   
 
Dues Increase:  2024 Membership Dues will increase by $5.  December 15th is the 
deadline to sign-up. 
 
Discussion:  Janet Gelhart is going to meet with Brett to see if a 9-hole league can be 
formed in 2024.  She will report back at the next meeting. 
 
Upcoming Events:     
Next meeting November 7.   
Holiday Gathering December 12. 
 
Meeting adjourned 12:20 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Vivien  Nason, Secretary 


